Comment from Anonymous Anonymous

Keep reflective rear view mirrors please. When driving vehicles with camera based rear view systems, the amount of time it takes for the eyes and brain to refocus on the point of focus from infinity to a couple feet and then back to infinity is exhausting to the eyes to those who check mirrors often.

Additionally, for those who tow and drive large vehicles, mirrors mounted adjacent to the vehicle body rather on arms that extend out don't offer the same field of view to see besides and behind/around to a trailer or around a camper.

If electronic displays are allowed, the screens should be required to be in a standardized location so that those driving multiple vehicles and rental cars are not attempting to re-adjust the mental or muscle/vision memory required for driving various vehicles, as well as when switching between vehicles with and without physical mirrors.